
 
 
American Society of Civil Engineers 
Inland Empire Section 

November 2019 Newsletter 
November Section Meeting  
 
Lunch Presentation 
Eric Gu 
Katerra 
CLT Production and Mass 
Timber Innovations in Spokane 

Date: Thurs., November 21st , 2019  
Time: noon – 1pm  
Check-in: 11:45 
Location: Luigi’s Italian Restaurant 
245 West Main Ave., Spokane 
Join us for lunch and a presentation by Eric Gu 
from Katerra.   Discussion topics will cover the new 
CLT factory in Spokane Valley, Katerra’s recent 
work in mass timber product development and an 
update on construction of the Catalyst building, 
Spokane’s first mass timber project. 

RSVP: Calley Janson, 
asce.waid@gmail.com  
Please RSVP by noon, November 20th 

Cost:   $15 - (please invite your non-member  
  colleagues) 
 $10 - students 

How to Pay: 

   In Advance 

Square or cask/check at the door. 

 
 
 
Upcoming ASCE – Inland Empire 
Events: 
 December Pizza Party – Watch for 

Announcement of Date/Time Coming Soon 

 Annual ASCE Banquet – Coming up in 
February or March– Stay Tuned for More 
Info 

 
 

 
ASCE Winter Continuing Ed Course 
Registration is now open for the three-day workshop 
on Advanced HEC-RAS led by Gonzaga professor 
Sue Niezgoda. 

January 7, 8, and 9, 2020 
9 am – 5 pm each day 

Gonzaga University Campus 
Herak Building, Room 105 

Spokane, WA 
Registration Info:  
Cost: $500.00 (includes all three-day workshop meetings and 
light refreshments)  
Education Credit:  
2.1 CEUs (21 PDHs) for attendance of this course.  
Deadline Notice:  
Space is limited to 25. To ensure participation, enroll early.  
Early Registration will close on December 31, 2019.  
If space available, late registration after this date will be $600.  
Registration:  
Go to https://ascetechnicalseminar.eventbrite.com to register 
and provide payment  
For more Information:  
Contact: Alan Gay  
(509) 328-5139 (telephone)  
alan.gay@stantec.com 

Young Member Forum – Hockey 
Night  

 
A spirited group of twenty nine ASCE members 
recently attended a Hockey Night organized by our 
Young Member Forum (YMF). 
 
The YMF is also looking for a volunteer for Vice 
President.  If you are interested in the position please 
contact Heather Pina at:  
Heather.Pina@murraysmith.us. 

mailto:Heather.Pina@murraysmith.us
http://asce-ie.org/Event_details.aspx?id=124
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